
Newsletter   
 

Newsletter Date: 16 July 2021 

Headteacher’s Message:   Dear Parents/Carers 
 

This is our final Newsletter of this year and what a year it’s been!! 
 

The Year 6 pupils have been amazing, I am so proud of them all and wish them the 
very best for the future.  They are a credit to both the School and to Parents.  A 
BIG thank you to Vas Williams, our PTFA Chairperson for not only donating all the 
burgers, sausages and buns for the Year 6 BBQ lunch, but also coming onto site 
(as she holds her Level 3 Food hygiene qualification) to cook it all.  Vas you are 
awesome!  More fun to follow next week and our final goodbyes. 
 

Today we held our House Point Celebration Day and Matthews Leisure supplied us 
with a selection of inflatables including Football Darts, Coconut Shy, Pony 
Hopping and Penalty shoot out.  I could hear the laughter, cheering and shouts 
of joy from my office (and that was just from the staff), so I know that they had a 
fantastic day!  Have a look on the website for some more photos.   
 

Finally, I would also like to wish you all a restful summer holiday and thank you 
for all your help and support over the year.  Remember, pupils finish at normal 
time on Tuesday 20 July.   
 

I look forward to welcoming you all back to 
school on Monday 6 September. 
 

Kind Regards  
Tris Evans, Deputy Headteacher 

Summer Holiday activities: 
 

Visit the Glos Families Directory website for activity ideas for the summer break.  
If you are looking for things to do on a regular basis, click on the "Activities"  
button. Use the search facility at the top of this page to select specific activities you are looking for e.g. "football", 
then by clicking search you will be presented with all the football activities.  
To refine the service to activities near your home address, simply place your postcode in the relevant box.  
To find out about one off Events: Find out what's on today, tomorrow etc. by clicking on the "Events"  
button. Narrow results further by selecting where you would like to attend an event e.g. Cheltenham. To read more 
about individual events simply click on the Title and you will get full details. Events can then be viewed or added to 
the shortlist for printing.  
REMEMBER you can use our checklist for choosing a service or activity. You will find information in this 
section of the directory about activities and events that are universal (open to everyone). If you find a Local Offer 
flash attached to some records, this means the provider has told us that they actively welcome disabled young 
people into their setting. If you are looking for specialist activities for young people with additional needs, please 
look at the Local Offer'Things to do' section of the directory.  

Year 6 Transition Update from Tewkesbury School:  

Tewkesbury School have asked us to pass on the following information to Year 6 parents: 

Uniform - Please book your sizing appointments at Monkhouse here.  If ordering online from SchoolTrends 
please order by 19 July at the latest.  

Collection of Chromebook orders - Last week of the Summer Holidays, please await further specific 
information about this. 

Transition days - Thursday 2 and Friday 3 September (8.30am - 3.25pm/2.30pm Friday) Y7 only students in 
school, in new TS uniform, following an Induction Programme. 

https://www.monkhouse.com/pg/1061/Appointments2021


Congratulations to the Governors Core Values Award winners.  This Award has been 

given in recognition of those children who have consistently demonstrated our Core 

Values for the whole of the academic year.   

Reading Challenge:  Congratulations to pupils in Birch, Sycamore, Elm and Beech class this week 

who all came 1st with 100% of pupils reading at least 4 times each week.   

2nd - Ash 94.74%  3rd - Oak 88%  4th - Willow 84% 

  Please can you support us in encouraging your child to read over the Summer Holidays and that 
they bring their signed Reading Records into school.  Thank you. 

St Nicholas 
Church 
have asked 
us to let 
you know 

that they are holding their Summer Fete on   
Saturday 21st August from 12noon. 

TERM DATES 2020/21: 

Term Six:     Monday 7 June - Wednesday 21 July 

INSET DAYS - children do not attend school 

Wednesday 21 July 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 19th July - Country Games 

Tuesday 20th July - Year 6 Leavers Virtual Assembly 

Monday 6th September - All children    

return to school 

       Year 3                       Year 4                          Year 5                           Year 6 

  

Autumn Menu Sept 2021 
 

The Autumn Menu will be 
on ParentPay and our   
website next week. 
 

Please remember to book any lunches for 
wb 6 September by midnight on Thurs         
2 September.  


